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Hill, Robert

From: Fred Collins <fcollins@northernchumash.org>
Sent: Wednesday, August 18, 2021 6:02 AM
To: Hill, Robert
Subject: RE: AB 52 and SB 18 Notifications - City of San Luis Obispo

   This message is from an External Source. Use caution when deciding to open attachments, click links, or respond. 

Hello Robert, 
 
NCTC is opposed to night lights on our trails, NCTC speaks for the ones that have no voice, our animals and small critters 
. 
 
They enjoy the peace of nighttime quiet and solitude, lights are an invasion of their peace and wellbeing, and space. 
 
NCTC is opposed to any night time hiking with bright lights and noise of human voices. 
 
Human voices interrupted the patterns of life for our wild animals, when I hike during the day I can hear human voices 
for great distances, and I find that most humans that hike our trails are very noisy. 
 
Thank you 
 
Fred Collins 
NCTC 
Chair 
 

From: Hill, Robert <rhill@slocity.org>  
Sent: Friday, July 30, 2021 5:10 PM 
To: fcollins@northernchumash.org 
Subject: AB 52 and SB 18 Notifications - City of San Luis Obispo 
 
Dear Spokesperson Collins: 
 
I am contacting you on behalf of the City of San Luis Obispo concerning an invitation for Tribal Consultation 
pursuant to California Public Resources Code § 65352.3 – 65352.4 (Senate Bill 18 [SB 18]) and California 
Public Resources Code § 21080.3.1 (Assembly Bill [AB] 52 of 2014). As you know, under SB 18 you have up 
to 90 days and under AB 52 you have 30 days to respond to this request, but we hope by reaching out to you 
early we might invite your participation at your earliest convenience.   
 
Please find our notification letter attached, which was also sent via US Post certified mail today. 
  
Respectfully submitted,  
 
Bob Hill  
 
Robert Hill  
Sustainability & Natural Resources Official 
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Office of Sustainability  
990 Palm Street, San Luis Obispo, CA 93401-3249  
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T 805.781.7211  
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